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Dear Maria Trinidad Ramirez Ramirez, 

 
Re:  PREMISE LICENCE REVIEW APPLICATION – BY ANTI SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR TEAM 
MH CAFE, 715 SEVEN SISTERS ROAD, TOTTENHAM, LONDON N15 5JT. 
 
The Licensing Authority has been served with the attached application for a review of the 
premises license by Residents. The review is brought about due to the License Holder failing to 
uphold the licensing objectives. 
 
This Authority is required to display public notices on the premises for 28 days and also carry 
out public notice. You are advised that the notices left on display in and around the premises 
must not be defaced or tampered with in any way. 
 
During the 28 day consultation period other Responsible Authorities and Interested Parties are 
able to submit letters of representation to the Council.  
 
You may also submit any evidence you feel will be relevant to your case at the review hearing. 
 
It is intended that the matter is set before the Licensing Sub Committee. I will ensure that you 
are notified of the date of the hearing and that further guidance is sent to you nearer the time. 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

DALIAH BARRETT-WILLIAMS 
LICENSING LEAD OFFICER 

 
Enc: Copy of Review application 
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